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Another scheduled power outage in Falls City

(KLZA)--Between 7:30 am and 2:00 pm on Thursday, July 6th there will be a
scheduled power outage in Falls City from 19th and Fulton west to Fair Ave and
south to East 16th then south to Highway 159 affecting Nemaha Ave. and Valley
Ave. Electrical services outside of the area will not be impacted.

A map of the affected areas will be posted with this story on our website and can
also be viewed on the Falls City Utilities Facebook page.

The reason for the outage is to facilitate the removal of overhead lines and the
installation of underground lines for the Falls City Sacred Heart south parking
lot improvement project.

If you have an electrical service in the impacted area, be aware of the outage

timing and make arrangements accordingly. Schedule any important activities or
tasks that require electricity for a different time.
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